
BMSPC 2016  Oksana Prykhodko Expression of Interest 

 

It was great experience for me to participate in BMSPC in 2013-2014. The transparency and 

understandability of any election procedure is key  tool for accountability. I highly appreciate efforts 

of Tijani Benjamin’s team to clear any potential doubts on this procedure in the past. 

 

It really helped me to understand a lot of gaps in my country’s and my RALO’s election procedures. 

I will do my best to help At-Large to avoid any double-readings in future the Board Member 

Selection Process. 

 

 

 

 

 


